
Have You Visited the SPS Website 

Recently?     www.spsrx.net  

FLU SEASON -  Already? 

Southern Notes 

 

No its not actually flu season, but it will be 
here before you know it!  We are actively 
working to make sure we have enough flu 
vaccine doses available to service all of 
our partner’s needs.  

We will send out information to you in 
the coming months so that you can de-
cide how many doses you may need us to     
provide for your residents and clients.  

Like last year, we will not be billing  
insurance plans for the flu vaccination 
and will dispense prefilled syringes at 
a discounted rate. 

 

We will also be able to provide you with 

information about a service that can 

come to your location and administer 

the injections for you. So while you are 

enjoying this Summer weather, keep in 

mind that Fall is right around the corner 

and get ready to order your flu shots 

early! 
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SAVE THE DATE 

Southern Pharmaceutical 

will host the Regional 

ALAA Meeting for       

Regions 2 & 3 at our   

Pharmacy in Irondale on 

August 12th at 1:30PM.        

CEU’s will be provided.            

Additional details in the 

coming weeks.  
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Have you ever visited our Website? If not, there are many good reasons to take a 
look!  We routinely update the home page with current information such as events 
we take part in, CEU opportunities we may provide, conferences we attend and  
other current information that you may find helpful. Also, the website includes a 
page titled “Documents and Forms” that can very helpful to you if you need a quick 
way to print one of our Forms. Some examples of the resources included are MAR 
Change Forms, Pharmacy Communication Forms, Enrollment Forms  and our HIPPA 
Policy.   
 
Other Links on the Home Page can quickly get you to our Software Program 
“Framework Link” that connects you with our Pharmacy System (Log In Required),  
a current Drug Index and Other Helpful Links.   
 
Soon updates will be added to tell you about upcoming activities that Southern will 
be participating in that benefit the “Alzheimer’s Association” in Alabama and our 
plans to give back to the community during the 2014 Holiday Season.   

WELCOME 

We would like to            

welcome the following  

Partners to the Southern             

Pharmaceutical Family: 

*Maplewood Lane   

*Peachtree Assisted  

Living  

*Homeland Assisted  

Living 

*Chilton Shelby Mental 

Health Center 

 

 


